
Sayyid Al-Hakeem express optimism over mutual visits of regional leaders &
representatives, stresses dialogue to resolve differences

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, expressed his optimism over the

mutual visits of some leaders of the region among themselves, whose relations were tense.

His Eminence tweeted on Tuesday, December 7, 2021, " With a lot of optimism and great interest,

we are following the activity that the region is witnessing today, which is represented by the

mutual visits of leaders and representatives of the countries in the regional periphery. Those

relations were tense and unpredictable.”

His Eminence hopes that these meetings will yield fruitful results that serve the peoples of

the region and move towards engaging in serious dialogues to resolve crises and reduce hotbeds

of tension. Counting these movements as a confirmation, more than ever, that the dialogue and

negotiation table is the safest, shortest, and most effective way as the best alternative to

the language of tension, wars, and media discourses.


